
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
The Northeast Community College Board of Governors has scheduled its meeting for 
Thursday, September 12, 2024, immediately following the budget and property tax hearings 
that are scheduled to begin at 1:00 p.m., in Suite 197 of the Lifelong Learning Center, located 
on the campus of Northeast Community College, 801 East Benjamin Avenue, Norfolk, NE.  
 
The current agenda for the meeting, kept continually current, shall be readily available for 
public inspection at the Lifelong Learning Center, Suite 189, 801 East Benjamin Avenue, 
Norfolk, NE, during normal business hours, as well as on the Northeast website at 
www.northeast.edu. 
 
 
Nicole Sedlacek 
Board Secretary 
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